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0481. 
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Board:  Tennessee Emergency Communications Board 
 
Date:  Friday, July 20, 2018 
 
Time:  10:00 A.M. (CDT) 
 
Location: Pickett County Community Center 

105 S. Main Street 
Byrdstown, Tennessee 38549 

 
At its special meeting on June 15, 2018, the Tennessee Emergency Communications Board (the 
“Board”) directed Board staff to hold a Public Hearing within the geographic boundaries of Pickett 
County. The primary purpose of this Public Hearing is to obtain public comment regarding the 
request from the Pickett County Commission to create a new emergency communications district 
for the geographic area of Pickett County and to break off from the existing Overton-Pickett 
Emergency Communications District. Any and all comments received will then be provided to the 
Board for further deliberation on the request from the Pickett County Commission.  
 
Participants with disabilities that require special accommodations may contact the Executive 
Administrative Assistant at (615) 584-6525 arrange for accommodations. 
 
 


	STATE OF TENNESSEE
	DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE AND INSURANCE
	NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37243



